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November 22, 1994

Jane Tolmach

Oxnard, CA 93030

Dear Jane,

In these days following the election, when the pundits are second-guessing strategies 
and pollsters are assessing the dimensions of this Republican tidal wave, I remain focused on 
just one thing: Without you and your generosity, this effort would not have been possible.

Thanks to you, I was able to say things that needed to be said about California and its 
future, and to put forward a plan and a strategy for doing the things that need to get done. 
I spoke about California's hope and promise -- and even if voters were in a sour mood, it's a 
message I still believe. It is, in fact, the reason I ran for Governor.

I will never forget all you did to help me and I hope to have the chance to thank you 
in person soon.

Sincerely,

KATHLEEN BROWN

310-364-2030

12233 W. Olympic Blvd. Suite 180 
Los Angeles, CA 90064 

tel: 310/207-7600 fax: 310/207-7612 
internet: katbrown@netcom.com
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